
TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109 
Marysville, California 

Incorporated June 18, 1984 

SONS IN RETIREMENT 

CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAYS IN  JUNE 
 
  Brock Bowen 
    

 

Social hour....11:00 am            We meet the third Tuesday of every month 

Luncheon…..12:00 pm                            NEXT LUNCHEON - June 17, 2025  Meal ---- $22 
          Plaza Room, Hilcrest Plaza, 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City    w/o meal  --$2                                                                   

BIG SIR - TJ Fetters       (530)301-9054        thomasfetters45@yahoo.com   
Greeting Sirs,  
 I hope everyone is enjoying the beautiful weather we are having as we begin the summer.  
 Our June meeting on the 17th will have a guest speaker Nelam Cato-Lugo.  After four decades, 
she is a retired professor from Yuba College who has volunteered with USAID and has been assigned to 
many different countries.  She will speak about some of the experiences she has had doing her volun-
teer work.   
I hope to see all of you at the meeting and remember to Invite a guess to help grow our member-
ship.  T.J. 

 
 

MEMBERSHIP  Sir Gerry Dorsey  (530)742-1449    sirgerry109@gmail.com  
  

I regret to report the passing of Nelson Mowrey at the age of 87.  He was a long 
time member of SIR.  He joined in November of 2001.   He served in the Air Force 
for 26 years, joining at the age of 17. 
 
Our membership is currently 40 so please keep looking for new members. 

You may not know, but we have to pay for a minimum of 25 meals a meeting.  With fewer 
members, it harder to exceed the minimum.   

 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT Sir Roland D’Arcy  (530)743-8742    
 

 Treasurer Report: Currently Branch 109 has $1214.89 in the account with 
all bills being paid. 

Let the Sunshine In 
If  you know one of our members is facing  a challenge , contact either Dennis Bissell [530 
713 7787] or TJ Fetters [530 301 9054] ,so a card, note. or call from SIR can be offered in 
acknowledgement and support. 



SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen     (530)743-2160   dsallen74@comcast.net 
Fishing Report by Don Allen  
Last month we had our annual 3 day trip to Lake Shasta. Those not 
going to Shasta fished Lake Oroville.   A lot of Bass and a few Trout 
were caught. 
 
 This month we have a “Fun Day” scheduled for June19th at 
Bullard’s. 
 

Next month we have a “Fun Day” scheduled for Lake Oroville. 
 
Fishing is Great at all local lakes.   
  We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9 am; 
for   coffee and donuts. The meeting begins at 9 am. 

BOWLING Sir Ray Buttacavoli, (530)671-5599    Sir Jeff Brockman (530)755-0746 
 

 Once again Beale Bowl is open, and we are bowling every  Wednesday. 
 
We bowl at 11:00 AM. All are welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not 
bowled with us since we moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to con-

tact me so that we can start the paperwork for the Guest Pass.   

You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at 

rdb0416@comcast.net .   

DINING OUT       Sir Roland D’Arcy     743-8742 or rolanddrc@yahoo.com  
 

Dining will be at Casa Carlos on 6th street in Marysville on Thursday June 
26th. The usual dine time of 6 pm.  
 
Please let me know if you plan to attend. 
 

  rolanddrc@yahoo.com or 530-743-8742   Bon Appetit  
 
  

GOLF  ---  Sir Dennis Dempsey   487-3830  /    Sir Roland D’Arcy    743-8742    

The golfing schedule is very active from March to October. 
There are a few tournament regulations that ensure that 
play is efficient and enjoyable for everyone. 
1. Players must sign up ten days in advance to maximize 
players allowed. Others are placed on a waiting list. 
2. Payment at tournaments is always in cash. 
Participants scheduled to play who do not show up will pay $10 and pay in 
advance for any of the following tournaments.   
Contact Dennis (530) 487-3830 or Pete (530) 674-7234  

mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com
mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com


BOCCE BALL Chairman - Carey Saunders (530) 632-1859 /  Jack Schoen, Assistant  - (719) 400-9830  
 
Bocce Ball is an easy game to learn but it can be a very hard game to master. It is 
sort of a combination of bowling and billiards. Bocce is played with eight large 
balls and one smaller target or object ball called a jack or pallino. The objective is 
to throw your bocce balls closer to the pallino or jack than your opponent. 
  

We play every Tuesday at Sam Brannon Park on Gray Avenue at 10:00.  
Please come and join us.  

   ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH 
  Jose Duenas (2022)  Alan Finley (2022) 
  Roy Perez (2022)  Dave Sparks (2008) 
  John Thunen (2010)  Eric Vodden (2016)  
 
    CONGRATULATIONS  

 A Retired Person's Perspective: 
 
1. I'm not saying let's go kill all the stupid people.  I'm just saying let's remove all the warning labels and let 

the problem work itself out. 
 
2. I changed my car horn to gunshot sounds.  People move out of the way much faster now. 
 
3. You can tell a lot about a woman's mood just by her hands.  If they are holding a gun, she's probably VERY 
angry. 
 
4. Gone are the days when girls cooked like their mothers.  Now they drink like their fathers. 
 
5. You know that tingly little feeling you get when you really like someone you've just met?  That's common 
sense leaving your body. 
 
6. I don't like making plans for the day.  Because then the word "premeditated" gets thrown around in the 
courtroom. 
 
7. I didn't make it to the gym today. That makes 1,500 days in a row. 
 
8. I decided to change calling the bathroom the John and renamed it the Jim.  I feel so much better saying I 
went to the Jim this morning. 
 
9. Dear paranoid people who check behind shower curtains for murderers.  If you find one, what's your plan? 
 
10. Everyone has a right to be stupid.  Politicians just abuse the privilege. 
 



Sir Newsletter  
2328 Foust Street 
Marysville, CA 95901  
 

 PLEASE HAND CANCEL 


